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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 

 

UM 1481 

Phase III 

 

In the Matter of 

 

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 

OREGON 

 

Investigation of the Oregon Universal 

Service Fund. 

  

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING  

OF COMMISSION 

WORKSHOP 

 

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon has rescheduled the April 16, 2015 

Commission workshop in these proceedings, as follows: 

 

 NEW DATE: May 22, 2015 

 

 NEW TIME: 9:00 a.m.—noon 

 

 LOCATION: Public Utility Commission 

  Hearing Room, 2nd Floor 

  3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 

  Salem, Oregon 97302 

 

The Commissioners will attend the workshop.  Parties should be prepared to address the 

questions posed in the March 16, 2015 notice. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division by telephone 

(503-378-6678) or by e-mail (puc.hearings@state.or.us). 

 

Dated this 15
th

 day of April 2015, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Susan K. Ackerman 
_____________________

Chair 

John Savage 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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